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Community Invited to Shape Future Mobility Improvements  
in Oak Hill with Online Survey Tool 

  
(Austin, Texas) – The Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority and the Texas Department of 

Transportation have launched an innovative survey tool to collect additional information regarding the Oak 

Hill Parkway project. As follow-up to the first of three Context Sensitive Solutions workshops, this online 

survey provides community members the ability to influence the design, so that the project reflects the 

cultural and historic values, as well as the aesthetic preferences of the surrounding area. Participants are 

asked to provide input on bicycle and pedestrian elements, landscaping, and additional aesthetic features. For 

more information or to take the survey, visit www.OakHillParkway.com. The survey will be available from  

October 10th to October 24th.  

 

The Oak Hill Parkway project is a combined effort by the Mobility Authority, TxDOT, the city of Austin, 

Travis County and other local experts to address traffic congestion in the US 290 corridor through Oak Hill. 

The effort includes a comprehensive study to evaluate a full range of alternatives and identify a solution. 

Thorough studies will be conducted, and the community will be invited to review the various alternatives in 

detail and provide feedback as they are developed.  
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